
Yesterday, ICT staff members from College of Education and External Studies (CEES) underwent a four-
hour training session on how to use web directories. The training, which was conducted in the Center 
for Open and Distance Learning computer lab, was facilitated by Mary Segeyan and Abook Brian; both 
from ICTC Center-Chiromo. 
This training was meant to teach the ICT staff members how to enlist the University websites on web 
directories. The staff members were taken through detailed processes of submitting the websites for 
inclusion and how editors, from various web directories, review the submissions for fitness. 
Essentially, a web directory is a directory on the World Wide Web where content-rich and well-designed 
websites are listed after being categorized by topics. 
Similar trainings are expected to take place in other University of Nairobi colleges and campuses country-
wide. 
 


